
Transportation 
Impacts Workshop
Vehicle Miles Traveled – SB 743

The City of Irvine is updating its California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) Manual to 
comply with the State’s updated CEQA Guidelines that became effective on December 28, 
2018. In particular, the City’s Traffic Impact Analysis Guidelines will be updated to address 
new requirements under Senate Bill (SB) 743 for analyzing transportation impacts using 
Vehicle Miles Traveled (VMT) for CEQA mitigation purposes. All California cities must develop 
and use VMT as their primary metric of transportation impact under CEQA by July 1, 2020. 

This second and last workshop will review the City’s proposed draft screening criteria, 
VMT analysis methodology, significance thresholds, and VMT mitigation methodology. 
Refinements have been made based on feedback received from the first stakeholder 
workshop. Additionally, the workshop will introduce the redlined traffic impact analysis 
guidelines. This workshop will also offer the opportunity for participants to ask questions 
and offer input. This event is open to the public.

For more information or to register for the workshop, contact Melissa Chao, Senior 
Planner, at 949-724-6395. Additionally, please email mchao@cityofirvine.org to be added 
to the email notification list for the CEQA Manual update. 

Wednesday, January 29
2 – 3:30 p.m.

Las Lomas Community Center
10 Federation Way, Irvine

Learn more about the CEQA Manual Update at 
cityofirvine.org/CEQA. 
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